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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:30 AM
To: 'Julie Wargo'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities Increase 

Good morning Ms. Wargo, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Julie Wargo [mailto:julie@teamtrue.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:03 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Utilities Increase  
 
As a Seminole County resident, I implore you to reconsider the proposed rate increase for utilities in our area. A 130% 
increase in wholly unreasonable.  
 
Julie Wargo 
304 Green Oak Court, 32779 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




